
Class Information P567 

 

 

Welcome back to another busy year at Skene School! Term 1 is already 

off to a flying start with House Captain and Vice-Captain applications, P1 

buddies and planning our Second World War project.   
 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Wednesday 12th September – Is this a 

Dagger? The Story of Macbeth at 

Dunecht Village Hall 
 

Tuesday 2nd October – Class trip to The 

Gordon Highlanders Museum and World 

War II Street Tour Aberdeen 

 

 

Lunchtime Overview (beginning 

Week 3) 

 

Monday – Chess Club 

Tuesday – Play Leaders  

Wednesday – Play Leaders  

Thursday – Play Leaders  

Friday – Choir  

 

Tuck Shop is available on a Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday 

 

No football on a Wednesday and 

Friday 

Class Information 

 

This term, P.E is on a Monday (Mrs 

Smart) and a Friday (Miss Law). 

 

French is on a Thursday with Miss Bruce. 

 

Library days are a Tuesday and 

Wednesday 

 

 



 

 

Our topic is World War II and we are really looking forward to learning about 

life in Scotland during the Second World War. We will be using the book ‘Wave 

me Goodbye’ as the context for our learning. 

 

We also have a few events planned to mark the First World War Centenary and 

we look forward to working with Skene Parish Church and members of the wider 

school community for this.  

 

If you know of any family members or friends who would be willing to visit our 

class and share their experiences, (or stories/artefacts that have been passed 

down their family) we would really welcome hearing from them. 

 

One of our craft projects is to make a warplane. Can the children please bring a 

plastic bottle to school, any shape or size will do. I am also looking for any old net 

curtains, chintzy tablecloths and fabric. Thank you in advance. 

Homework 

 

Homework will be sent home on a Monday and is due in on a Friday.  Every week a 

Literacy and Numeracy task will be set and there may be additional homework 

throughout the year for example preparation for a talk, World War II research or 

participating in Sumdog Challenges! Please encourage the children to learn their 

spelling words in a way that suits their individual learning style. For example, 

writing sentences, spelling aloud, finding their words in context, playing hangman.   

  

In term 1, reading will also be sent home twice a week.  Can the children also bring 

a book/magazine (of their choice) to read for enjoyment in class. 

 

Please sign homework diaries and homework jotters to indicate that you have 

seen/heard the homework.  

 

I’m sure the children will have told you that presentation is extremely 

important to me.  A sharp pencil, rubber and ruler make a huge difference 

when it comes to presentation. Please reinforce this message at home. All 

homework should be completed in pencil not pen. 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


